
Bringing Information Directly To You.

ENHANCED METER 
ACCURACY

The Highland Park Water Department is
stepping up efforts to ensure accurate water
meter readings amid billing audits, leak
detection, and prep for new GLWA water
master meters. Some commercial and
residential meters have shown zero usage
despite active service, creating billing issues
that affect all ratepayers.

STAY CONNECTED

www.highlandparkmi.gov
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DESK OF THE MAYOR

If your bill shows zero consumption but you’re
using water, your service could be at risk.
Residents who’ve received meter inspection
notices must schedule appointments
immediately to avoid disconnection.
For questions or to schedule, contact the
Water Department. 

313.865.1876
hpwaterdepartment@metroca.net

to all things Highland Park by a number of ways!

Social Media: @mihighlandpark
HP Studio Connect on YouTube: @mihighlandpark
Sign up for Text & Email updates via the City’s Website

This is an exciting time for our great city of Highland Park and we are thrilled to share
it with you! Together we are building a stronger more vibrant community, one project
and one partnership at a time. There will be new developments, community
engagement, renovated green spaces, and businesses that provide valuable
services to our citizens. Highland Park is a city in motion. We invite you to stay
connected, get involved, and celebrate progress with us. The future is bright and it’s
all because of the incredible people who call this city home.

-Mayor Glenda McDonald

In Loving Memory:

The City honored the life and service
of Officer Clayton, by dedicating in
his memory a plaque at the
Highland Park Justice Center in his
name on Wednesday, June 18 . He
will always be in the hearts of his
fellow officers. 
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NEW 
DEVELOPMENTS

The Community and Economic Development
Department (CED) of the City of Highland Park is
dedicated to fostering inclusive and sustainable
growth by empowering residents, businesses, and
organizations to build a vibrant, resilient
community. The CED is making significant strides
in revitalizing the city. Since McKenna joined the
team in November 2024 to oversee the building
department and establish the planning
department, progress has accelerated. 

Recently, CED has hosted several community
events focused on sharing resources, engaging
residents, and supporting the city’s redevelopment
efforts. Currently, there are multiple demolition
projects underway, four new developments
preparing to break ground, and key planning
documents; such as the Capital Improvement
Plan, zoning ordinance updates, Economic
Development Strategic Plan, and Master Plan,
being finalized or updated. Residents can look
forward to continued outreach and growth
opportunities as CED pushes forward. 

For more information, contact the department at
(313) 252-0050 ext. 255.
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JOB POSTINGS IN HP

WE ARE ONE COMMUNITY!
TAGLINE AND MORE

Join Mayor McDonald for an
informal chat over coffee.
This is a great opportunity to
ask questions, and share
ideas. Every 2  Wednesday of
the month at 10:00 AM and
5:00 PM
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COFFEE & CONVERSATIONS

Starting each Wednesday in July,
Highland Park will be hosting its 1
Annual Highland Park Summer
Music Series! 
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July only, from 6pm-8pm at the
Ernest T. Ford Rec Center.

SUMMER MUSIC SERIES

Have you heard?! 10 new street
lights were installed on 2
streets! Soulardarity aims to
expand the program
throughout Highland Park. 

Stay tuned.

STREET LIGHTS! WHERE?

HIGHLIGHTS

Warehouse Hand Loader - From $26 an hour
Fabiano Brothers (Highland Park, MI) 
Apply on www.fabianobrothers.com

Warehouse Cashier (Part-Time) - From $18 an hour
Great Lakes Wine and Spirits
Apply on www.glwas.com/careers

Case Manager - From $24 an hour
Spectrum Human Services
Apply on www.spectrumhuman.org

SENIOR DEPT. HAPPENINGS

African Dance Classes
starting July 18th 
Art Therapy starting July
17th at the Hannan Center 
Senior Friendship Day is July
15th at the Aretha Franklin
Amphitheatre. 

For more information call:
313.252.0050 ext. 242


